
From:                                         ANTOIN odiomsaigh 
Sent:                                           30 March 2017 11:28
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Planning
 
Dear sir/madam,
 Any future planning should be done on the basis of co-operation between neighboring
communities,rather than the situation that exists at present with the border extensions.If these are not
carried out on the basis of co-operation,it will only lead to further problems in the future.
 Tony Dempsey. 


